
ADS will not have a crew working in Mobile Manor this week (November 13th 
to the 17th). The contractor is waiting for pipe inserts to be delivered in order to 
continue work. Efforts are being made to expedite deliveries; unfortunately 
they don’t have enough to continue. Updates will be posted as more 
information is available. 
 


